
We would like to hear from you if:

What will I be asked to do?

£20 gift
voucher

You are over the age of 18
You are able to understand and speak English
You are the primary caregiver of a child born deaf or
hard of hearing, and have been since birth

The study will involve taking part in an interview with the lead
resercher, Evy Paterson, to share your experinces of bonding
with your child. The interview will take place in a private and
safe space (online if you wish) lasting around 60 minutes and
will be arranged on a date and time that suits you.

As a thank you for your participation in the study, each
participant will receive an online voucher worth £20.

If you are interested in participating or would like more
information, please contact 

Evy at: paters11@uni.coventry.ac.uk

Hi, my name is Evy, and thank you for taking the time to
read my study advert. I am a Trainee Clinical Psychologist
on the Clinical Psychology Doctorate course at Coventry &
Warwick Universities. Please don’t hesitate to contact me
on the email above if you would like any more information
on the study or wish to take part. I look forward to hearing

from you. 

About the researcher:

This project has been approved by Coventry University Ethics
Ethics Number:  P166998

Do you have a child who is deaf or hard of
hearing since birth?

Can you help us?
Researchers at Coventry University are looking for volunteers to be

involved in a study trying to understand more about your
experiences of finding ways to communicate with your child

Are you a parent without hearing problems?


